
‭4/18/2024‬

‭Foothills Gateway, Inc.‬
‭301 W. Skyway Drive‬
‭Fort Collins, CO 80525‬

‭RE: 2024 Community Centered Board (CCB) application‬

‭Dear Erin Eulenfeld and Foothills Gateway, Inc. Leadership:‬

‭Thank you for your letter of intent to continue your CCB designation. We received your‬
‭application and are writing to approve you for the CCB designation in Larimer County from‬
‭July 1, 2024 to June 30, 2034. You are obligated to comply with  requirements set forth as a‬
‭CCB at  Section 10 CCR 2505-10-8.7300 and those of an entity at CRS 25.5-6-1708 as it‬
‭applies to your agency. Please retain this letter for your records.‬

‭Sincerely,‬

‭Amanda Lofgren‬
‭Division Director‬
‭Office of Community Living, Case Management and Quality Programs Division‬

‭Enclosure(s)‬

‭cc:‬ ‭Aubre Frost, Case Management Innovation and Best Practices Policy Advisor‬
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